THE UNIVERSITY OF GEORGIA

June 2, 1959 (dictated June 1)

Mr. John W. Rhoden 285 Eighth Avenue New York 1, New York

Dear John:

Thanks a million for your wonderful letter of May 29th. Last night I had the privilege of seeing some of the slides you sent we through the projector, and those of the icose as well as the bellet are servific. A million thanks. My deep graftfude. I'm anxiously awaiting the time when I can send a bax to your and be patient, they will be an their way one of these days.

Your questions for the IBM RAMAC were most interesting, and I would like to see the answers. I would also like to see the Russians reaction to the questions and answers.

Kindest regards as always to Richarda as well as yourself.

Tawas

Lamar Dod

LD/Jb